
SPJ’s	Review	of	the	PTPH	form	–	Your	opportunity	to	contribute.	

When	the	Online	PTPH	was	introduced	we	promised	to	review	its	content	and	function	in	about	6	
months.	The	SPJ	has	asked	us	to	conduct	that	review.	To	that	end	we	seek	the	help	of	judges,	court	
staff	and	other	users	to	present	ideas	based	on	their	experiences.		Looking	at	the	PTPH	form	and	its	
functionality	-	What	could	be	better?	Parallel	with	this	HCMTS	need	to	be	alerted	to	any	issues	you	
have	encountered	with	the	operation	of	the	DCS.	

There	are,	of	course,	many	improvements	that,	subject	to	budget,	we	would	like	to	make	but	this	is	
your	opportunity	to	ensure	that	issues	you	are	concerned	about	–	big	or	small	-	are	on	the	table,	
whether	you	respond	as	an	individual	or	on	behalf	of	an	organisation.		That	way	we	can	consider	
what	is	possible	within	budget	and	what	should	be	prioritised.	

You	can	use	either	of	the	addresses	below.		Please	send	your	ideas	by	31st	August.	

BCM.info@judiciary.gsi.gov.uk	if	your	comment	is	primarily	about	BCM	or	the	PTPH	

CrimeITSupport@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk	if	your	comment	is	primarily	about	the	operation	of	the	DCS	
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